Mr. Swenson’s
Mathematics Class Supplies List
The following is a recommended list of supplies that I think will greatly assist you this year in class. These are suggestions, obviously you need to use what will work best for you. 

**Pay special attention to the Calculator section**
· 1-inch or larger, 3-ring binder with a hard (non-flexible) cover
This will be a “working/active binder” for daily use in class

[image: image1.wmf]*THIS BINDER SHOULD ONLY BE USED FOR THIS CLASS! 

· Tab dividers with labels (with or without pockets) to separate handouts, homework, notes, and quizzes.
· Loose-leaf paper or spiral notebook (*college ruled is preferred) to complete homework and keep in binder

· Calculator:

· Due to the unique circumstances that a global pandemic brings, I will not have a universal set of classroom calculators in the room this year. The task of sanitizing them 6-7 times a day significantly reduces the time we have together in class. Additionally, the chemicals regularly applied to the calculators can wear them down significantly faster.
· With that said, I am HIGHLY encouraging you to acquire a graphing calculator (TI-83 or TI-84) for yourself this year. If you purchase one, you will find yourself using it for any math class you’d ever need. If you can’t purchase one, ask anyone you may know if they have one. Sometimes a friend’s older brother or a cousin or your neighbor’s kid used it 8 years ago and it has just been laying around the house. Some way or another, please do everything you can to get one for use this year.

· You can find quality used TI calculators at local pawn shops and on eBay for $50 and less, which if used for the next 3-4 years is $12.50 a year.

· If purchasing new, I recommend you look at the TI 84 CE. They are a little more expensive, but this calculator will easily last you through high school and college.
· Be sure to put your name in permanent marker on a calculator if your purchase it!!!

· If you have exhausted all possibilities and can not find one to use this year, visit with me as a I have a very limited number that can be checked out for this year.

· Mechanical or standard number 2 pencils with erasers
· Other students have also found colored pens or pencils useful for notes
If you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to reach out!
I am looking forward to a great year!   

[image: image2.jpg]


-Mr. Swenson
